

To: Free Spirit Company

Athens, 6 July 2012

Hellenic College of

Pediatrics

Dear Sirs,

Executive Board

The members of the Organizing Committee and I personally would like to thank you for successfully organising the 1^{st} International Conference on Familial Hypercholesterolaemia in children and adolescents (June 8 – 9, 2012).

President

George P. Chrousos

Vice - President

Maria Theodoridou

It was a difficult and challenging conference to organize, especially considering the current financial situation in both Greece and the rest of Europe, yet you succeeded to run a highly successful event.

General Secretary

Charalampos Katsardis

With the firm belief that this has been only the beginning of a long term cooperation, we wish every success to your company.

Special Secretary

Sofia Agoritsa

F. Drogari

Cashier

Best regards,

Vasiliki Spoulou

For the Organizing Committee

Members

Euridiki Drogari

Antigoni Siamopoulou

MD, PhD, MSc (Biochem), MSc(Nutr), DCH, MRCP, FRCMP

Ioanna Pavlopoulou

Ass. Professor of Metabolic Paediatrics,

Laboratory for Metabolic Diseases,

Choremio Research Institute,

1st Department of Paediatrics,

Medical School University of Athens,

"Aghia Sophia" Children's Hospital

Athens, GREECE